
City Council – Action Request Form 
 

Date: March 22, 2022 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Aaron King, Assistant City Manager  

Matthew Hamby, Addressing Coordinator, MapForsyth 

Council Action Requested: 

 

Request to rename a disconnected segment of Rosewood Avenue to Snyder Garden Avenue  

Summary of Information:  

 

The MapForsyth Addressing Team was contacted by a citizen that lives on Rosewood Avenue 

and asked about the renaming of a disconnected segment of Rosewood Avenue. The citizen 

stated that delivery drivers regularly turn onto the disconnected segment of Rosewood Avenue 

and are unable to locate residences that are addressed off Rosewood Avenue. The disconnected 

segment is approximately 330 feet long and is located between Knollwood and Bellview Streets. 

The segment of Rosewood Avenue with the addressed homes is approximately 2700 feet long 

and has 71 addressed homes.  The disconnected segment serves no addressed property. The two 

property owners to the south of the segment have been contacted and agree with the name 

change. Snyder Garden Avenue was suggested by one of the adjoining property owners.  Miller 

Park is located to the North.  

 

Following a public hearing, staff recommends the Council adopt the attached ordinance 

approving this request. 

 

 

 

 

Committee Action: 

 

Committee Public Works 3/22/22 Action Approval 

For Unanimous Against  

Remarks: 

 

 

       


